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4th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Firstly, I would like to say thank you for your support and engagement over the last six weeks. 
We have been very impressed with the standard of home learning; teachers have displayed 
examples of learning in classrooms ready for when the children return. The children in school 
have also worked very hard in their class bubble.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming all pupils back to school on Monday 8th March. As always, 
the safety of our children and the school community is our priority. We have reviewed our school 
risk assessment and we will continue to follow the guidance available. We will be following many 
of the procedures that were in place before Christmas.  Please see key messages below:  
 

 When collecting or dropping off children please continue to observe social distancing 

advice and wear a face covering 

 We would ask for one parent to escort their child to and from school to avoid congregation 

at the school gate  

 Please ensure that your child arrives to school on time (see previous newsletter) 

 Children can bring a water bottle and lunch box into school 

 Stationery is provided by school – the children have their own pencil case with plenty 

of resources 

 If you would like to speak to your child’s class teacher, please phone the office or 

request a phone call via Class Dojo. 

In school, we will continue to: 

 Clean hands thoroughly and at several times throughout the school day 

 Ensure good respiratory hygiene – ‘catch it, kill it, bin it’ 

 Children will continue to be taught in their class bubble 

 Maintain enhanced cleaning, including cleaning frequently touched surfaces often 

 Classrooms will be well ventilated  

Teachers have prepared well-being and PSHE lessons to help all children settle in well. We 
will be teaching a broad and balanced curriculum that will engage all children. We look 
forward to seeing you on Monday 8 th March.  
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Jackson  

 


